
From: Beth Dewsnup
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 1:16:15 PM

I live in rural Douglas County. My husband and I own a small construction company, we need to drive all over the county to provide
services for our customers. The cap and trade bill would negatively impact our way of life!
We oppose this cap and trade bill!!!
Beth & Tim Dewsnup
B.T. Construction Inc.
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